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Quote of 

the month: 

“Peace is not something you wish for; it’s something you make, something you 

do, something you are, and something you giveaway.” 

– John Lennon 

March in Review 

March was another busy and active month for our club. It really does feel as though we are back at it and in full 

throttle! Our breakfast program at the Salvation Army is in full gear and has been a great success for our club 

thus far. Thank you to Troy for always helping to lead this program that is ever so vital to our community. 

Amongst other things, we also volunteered at the Nanaimo Hornets Rugby Club during game day. A great way to 

show our community who we are and to show our gratitude to the Nanaimo Rugby Club for housing us. Our club 

this month wasn’t all just about work, we had some fun too! On St. Patrick’s Day, we celebrated at the Lantzville 

Legion with a lovely Irish Stew and Green Beers. Thank you to Doug S. for helping connect us with the Legion 

for this event. Fun was had by all! Our club also had a great array of guest speakers this past month. We got a 

little bit of a history lesson from the Nanaimo-Ladysmith Retired Teachers Association, got an update on all 

things Rotary during our information meeting, heard from Geoff Cochran from Rotary International about the 

Ukraine funding, learnt about a youth democratic focused non-profit from Judy Fainstein, and we were visited by 

our local MLA. Not a bad month for little ol’ Lantzville. We only have three months left in the Rotary year. It is 

hard to believe, but let’s make them our best months yet! 
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Fact of the 

month: 

Ukraine has 62 Rotary clubs and six satellite clubs with about 1,100 members, and 24 Rotaract clubs with more 

than 300 members. 

April Birthdays and Anniversaries: 

April 4th – Doug Slowski  

April 20th  – James and Jodie Williams (15 years!). 

Upcoming Meetings and Events: 

 

April 7th – Andy Chapman, Scouts Canada. 

April 14th – Charlene Smith, Take a Hike Foundation. 

April 21st – Suzanne Campbell, Starfish Nicaragua (ZOOM MEETING). 

April 28th – Dr. Richard J. Beamish, O.C., O.B.C, Research on Salmon. 

Social: April 17th Easter Brunch – Lantzville Pub, 2:30 p.m. 

 

 

Duty Roster Greeter Cash Sgt. Arms Introductions Inspiration Rotary 

Minute 

April 7th Jan Cor Doug Randy Stephen Randy 

April 14th  Cor Greg Brian Sheila Sheila Doug 

April 21st Dale Mark Don Shawn Randy Lee 

April 28th  
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For all the photos from the past month, check out our Facebook Page here: 

https://www.facebook.com/RotaryClubofLantzville/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Service Above Self: Volodmyr Zelenskyy 1978- 

 

   

 

  

 

Contributions to the 

Disaster Response Fund received by 30 April 2022 

qualify for use in support of the Ukrainian relief 

efforts. Rotary districts can apply for expedited 

disaster response grants to provide relief to 

refugees or other victims of the crisis including items 

such as water, food, shelter, medicine, and clothing. 

Donate Here: 

https://my.rotary.org/en/disaster-response-fund 

https://www.facebook.com/RotaryClubofLantzville/
https://my.rotary.org/en/disaster-response-fund

